
 

              Governing Board Retreat of July 23, 2022 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a retreat on 
Saturday, July 23, 2022, beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
 
2021-22 Audit 
Led by consultant Dr. David Viar, the Governing Board held their annual retreat and discussed 
items listed below. 

 A review of the Governing Board roles and responsibilities; 

 the results of the annual Governing Board self-evaluation; and  

 ideas and suggestions for setting 2022-23 focus areas. 
 
In addition, 4CD’s legal counsel, Kathryn E. Meola led training sessions on: 

 the Brown Act; 

 Board Policy 1010, Code of Ethics of the Governing Board; and  

 Board Policy and Administrative Procedure 1020.01, Conflict of Interest. 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 10, 2022, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dr. Judy E. Walters, President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Vice President (Ward 5) • John E. 

Márquez, Secretary (Ward 1) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • Andy Li (Ward 4) • Surpreet Kaur. 

Student Trustee 
 

 


